
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
07/17/2014 

 

 

Sheriff Lavender reports that his office was dispatched to the Valero in Frankfort 

on 07/16/2014 shortly before 4:00 p.m. in reference to an unresponsive female.  

 

Deputies arrived on the scene and determined that the female had possibly 

overdosed on Heroin. Deputies spoke to 24 year old Ikaika Sedeno who the female 

was with and told them that she had just shot up. Deputies asked Mr. Sedeno for 

permission to search the vehicle and he stated no, but Mr. Sedeno did tell deputies 

that there was Heroin in the trunk.  

 

Investigators from the U.S. 23 Task Force and the Ohio Organized Crime 

Commission responded to the scene and took over the investigation.  

 

The female was transported to Adena Emergency Room where she did recover.  

 

Mr. Sedeno was arrested and charged with Possession of Heroin and transported to 

the Ross County Jail.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


